
 

 

 

 

Dear Parent/Carer, 

We would like to invite you into school for a reading talk with your child’s class teacher on 

Tuesday 15th October 2024. This is to provide you with information about how we teach 

reading in school and how you can help your child at home.  

In addition to the reading talk, we would like to invite you to share some harvest soup with 

your children. The children will be making soup as part of our Harvest celebration. 

The session plan is as follows: 

Yellow Class 
1.30pm – 2.30pm 

Parents/carers to arrive at 1.30pm via the main entrance 
 
1.30pm – 2pm             Soup will be served 
2pm – 2.30pm             Reading Talk 
 

Orange Class 
2pm – 3pm 

Parents/carers to arrive at 2.00pm via the main entrance 
 
2pm – 2.30pm             Reading Talk 
2.30pm – 3pm             Soup will be served 
 

 

We look forward to seeing you there. 

Many Thanks 

Mrs A Willis 

Head Teacher 


